Revision of specification for the purchase of two SIDs
A change of SID specification and issue of a purchase order to Elan City as attached quotation with the addition of 2 x additional mounting bars @£25 each.
 
Background.
As the Avon & Somerset Police have been less then informative on the use of Speed Cameras and how data acquired from them can be used it is recommended by the Community Speed Watch group that the specification of the two SIDs required is changed and that a newer models with full access to speeding data ares acquired.  The poles, already specified, can be used for the new specification SIDS and will allow them to be rotated if required.  The VAT element of the purchase can be recovered and so the contribution from PC funds will be reduced to £968.58.

